
Shorewood News October 25, 2021

Dear Shorewood on the Sound Community Club Neighbor,

Can you  believe Halloween is  here?  How time flies!  Hopefully  everyone is

staying healthy!

Here are a few updates and reminders:

Traditionally, the Annual Meeting is held on the 2nd Thursday in

November. This year the date lands on Veterans Day. We thank all of our

Veterans and hope everyone will join the SOTS annual meeting on

November 11th at 7:00pm on Microsoft Teams as a video call. The

link/info to join is below, at the bottom of this email. And, if you don't want

to mess around with clicking a link, or downloading the app, you can just

use your phone to dial the phone number and use the conference ID!!

The Annual Meeting agenda, budget and

other documents will be posted on the

SOTS website and/or emailed prior to the

meeting. Please watch for a postcard to

arrive in the mail the first week of November

with printed details on how to join and vote.

Shari Sewell <sharisewell1@gmail.com>
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Get involved in the SOTS Community! We are recruiting for open

board positions. You must have paid your SOTS dues and be willing to

attend (or dial into) Board meetings. Please let us know if you're

interested in learning more about the commitment. We'd love to have your

help.

The Holiday/Christmas Lights contest is coming up in December! Let's

spread some joy with cheerful displays! If you'd like to enter a house into

the contest, please send an email with the address and a photo of the

decorations to lights@shorewoodonthesound.org. People can still drive or

walk to see all of the houses, but this will also let us conduct an online

survey so that people can vote for their favorite! There are some great

prizes again this year . . . like gift cards to local restaurants or businesses

(have a restaurant or business suggestion? let us know!). Be ready for

judging on Dec 19th.

Thanks for being our neighbors,

Kelsey Wildstone

SOTS President

SOTS Annual Meeting (Held 'Virtually')

Thursday, November 11, 2021 @ 7pm on Microsoft Teams video conference;

Click here to join the meeting! (you can use the web app, though if you click a

few minutes early and give yourself  time to download the app,  it  may work

better).

If you prefer, dial in number also available- so you can just use your phone!

Dial: 1-323-484-2617

Then enter Phone Conference ID: 248 847 177#
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